
From: Dexter, Nathan L
To: Sylvia Pelizza; BrownScott, Jennifer
Subject: Fwd: Dungeness Bay upgrade
Date: Tuesday, October 13, 2015 8:47:43 AM
Importance: High

fyi

Nathan L. Dexter
Native American Liaison
US Fish & Wildlife Service, Pacific Region
o: (503) 736-4774
m: (503) 780-8867
nathan_dexter@fws.gov

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Scott Chitwood <schitwood@jamestowntribe.org>
Date: Wed, Oct 7, 2015 at 11:16 AM
Subject: Dungeness Bay upgrade
To: "Nathan L. Dexter (nathan_dexter@fws.gov)" <nathan_dexter@fws.gov>

Nathan – We just found out today that the State of Washington is organizing a celebration of
the water quality upgrades for Dungeness Bay either the second or third week of November.

This will be an event where the Governor’s office, the WA Department of Health and the
Puget Sound Partnership will be heavily involved. What a terrific opportunity to be able to
mention how well the U. S. Fish and Wildlife Service is working with the Tribe and now that
we finally have shellfish upgrades we can actually grow shellfish. I’m just giving you a heads
up that the upgrade is something the State wants to shine a bright light on.

Scott Chitwood

Natural Resources Director

Jamestown S'Klallam Tribe

1033 Old Blyn Highway

Sequim,WA 98382

360-681-4616

"I love any discourse of rivers, and fish and fishing." Izaak Walton

This email may contain the confidential and/or proprietary information of the Jamestown S'Klallam Tribe and Point No Point Treaty
Council. If you receive this message in error, or are not the intended recipient, please erase it and notify the sender immediately.


